
                                Presidents Report                                 

Friday 1st October 2010 

 

 

After the last Area meeting in June and smarting from the defeat in the Pool competition 

semi final at the hands of Mike Orme and Son, or was it the final cos everythin got a bit 

fuzzy by that time of night anyway, I ran off to Spain for the Summer.   

Having missed all those summer BBQs and camping weekends I returned to England no 

heavier than when I left. 

However since returning there has been plenty to go at such as Warrrington’s cook night 

(missed regaining my title) a really nice steak at a very entertaining business meeting with 

Ormskirk, and a very boozy do with Southport Hesketh. Oh yeah and I finally learned how 

to play Croquet. There were others lost in my inadequate memory.   

The Jewel has been everywhere with me, and i still have it. 

Anyone not got one of my badges or know of anyone who’s not got one then let me know. 

It is encouraging to see that new members are joining the organisation and that tables have 

some good prospects within the Area, and nationally a new table has been formed, good 

news. 

Keep up the good work don’t forget to tell everyone you meet about it, support each 

other’s table events and visit as often as you can...... I know I will be.   

 

See you there..... 

 

YIT 

 

Peter Rees (Area 8 President 2010-2011) 


